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04/10/2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Thursday 19th October we shall be holding our Harvest Fair, the fair is only open to the children in school 

and not to the wider community. Money raised will be used to support an Action Aid overseas project. Our 

fresh/dried food parcels will be donated to Alsager Food Bank. 

 

The fair cannot run without the help and support you provide and Year 6 would be grateful for any toys, 

games, bric a brac or raffle prizes you can find at home that you would like to donate (this is a great opportunity 

to have a clear out before Christmas!) These items can be sent in to Year 6 at any time from Monday 9th 

October and you cannot send too much! 

 

We would be most grateful if all families could contribute to the Harvest celebrations in the following ways: 

 

R     Tinned produce/Dried Good 

Y1   Freshfruit or veg/ homemade or shop bought cakes (Please send in to school on 19th October) 

Y2   Biscuits 

Y3    Any FairTrade product 

Y4   Chocolate 

Y5   Tins/Bottles (non-alcoholic) 

Y6 Any of the above 

 

We would also appreciate the toys, bric-a-brac etc. from all classes. 

 

Apart from the fresh fruit and cakes, items can be brought in to school any time from Monday 9th October until 

the morning of the fair.  Any additional cake donations will be gratefully received on the morning of the 

fair. 

 

 

Many Thanks 

Rode Heath Primary 
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